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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No. 17(T) of 2020  
 

Port of Southampton – Hydrographic Survey 

Operations 21st May 2020 

 
Notice is hereby given that the 11-meter survey vessel ‘SMB SHACKLETON’ will be 
conducting hydrographic survey operations from the 21st May 2020 with an estimated 
completion date of 31st July 2020. The survey area is from Royal Pier to the West Bramble 
buoy, following the main navigation channel (chartlet below). 
 
The vessel ‘SMB SHACKLETON’ will maintain a listening watch on VHF ch12 and 
display lights and shapes as required by the International Regulations for Preventing 
Collisions at sea when engaged in survey operations. 
 
Mariners are advised to allow the survey vessel a wide berth where practicable and 
further information is available upon request from Southampton VTS. 
 

 
 
This notice will be self-cancelling on completion of the survey operations. 
 

 Vessel Traffic Services Centre 
Ocean Dock, Atlantic Way 
Southampton   

Captain Ian Lawrence  
Harbour Master 

 
11th May 2020 
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Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing 

Organisations should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to 
the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
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